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I strongly oppose HB3076. This bill puts an unknown financial strain on our states 

FFLs that is yet unknown because there is no financial impact statement attached. 

Our states FFLs already have federal licensing requirements that should be 

sufficient. No state study should be needed, especially one at the FFL expense 


